
Jodene Panessa <jpanessa@acsdny.org>

Re: Raven pro App
1 message

Melissa Erlebacher <merlebacher@acsdny.org> Fri, Jan 6, 2023 at 11:37 AM
To: Frank Biasini <fbiasini@acsdny.org>, Jodene Panessa <jpanessa@acsdny.org>, "Mrs. Muraco" <tmuraco@acsdny.org>

Yes, it is approved. Jodene is out of the office. We can get it added when she returns. It does not collect any student data,
so we are all set regardless. 

Melissa Erlebacher, MSW
Chief Communication and Community Engagement Officer
Arlington Central School District
144 Todd Hill Road, LaGrangeville, NY 12540
(845) 486-4460 ext. 20171

On Fri, Jan 6, 2023 at 9:57 AM Frank Biasini <fbiasini@acsdny.org> wrote:
Hello Melissa,  Mrs Muraco is reporting that Raven Pro is now approved.  I don't see it on the list. Was this just
approved and the list not updated yet ? 

--

Thank you,

Frank Biasini 

Arlington Central School District

Microcomputer Network Support

fbiasini@acsdny.org

 

Our mission is to empower all students to be self-directed, lifelong learners, who willingly contribute to their community,
and lead passionate, purposeful lives.

 

In Arlington, learning is: inclusive, dynamic, and engaging. 

 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This message is from the Technology Office within the Arlington Central School District. 
The message and any attachments may be confidential or privileged and are intended only for the individual or
entity identified above as the addressee.  If you are not the addressee, or if this message has been addressed to
you in error, you are not authorized to read, copy, or distribute this message or any attachments.  Please delete this
message and any attachments and notify the sender by return email or by the number listed above.
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